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From: Andrew Waskett-Burt @rutland.gov.uk>
Sent: 28 August 2024 14:16
To: Eastern Green Link 3 and 4
Subject: Rutland County Council response - Scoping Opinion/Environmental Statement

Good afternoon, 
  
Our Ref: 2024/0860/ADJ 
Site - Eastern Green Link 3 and Eastern Green Link 4 - EN0210003 
Proposal – Scoping Opinion/Environmental Statement 
  
Thank you for consulting Rutland County Council on the above development. I apologise for the delay of my 
response. I can confirm that the Local Planning Authority do not have any specific comments to make at this 
time.  
  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Andrew Waskett-Burt | Principal Planning Officer 
Rutland County Council 
Catmose, Oakham, Rutland LE15 6HP 
T: 01572 758259 | rutland.gov.uk  
  
Details regarding your data protection rights and how the Council processes your data can be found at: 
www.rutland.gov.uk/my-council/data-protection  
  
Rutland County Council 
Customer Service Centre: 01572 722 577 
 
Visitor Parking Information & Map: https://www.rutland.gov.uk/my-community/parking/council-car-parks/ 
Email Enquiries: enquiries@rutland.gov.uk 
Council Website: http://www.rutland.gov.uk  
Visiting Rutland? http://www.discover-rutland.co.uk 
 
The views expressed in this email are those of the author and may not be official policy. Internet email should not be treated as a secure form of communication. Please 
notify the sender if received in error.  

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient 
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
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